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April 2nd 2018 

****** 

The following is an informational bulletin. No action is required. The change 

detailed here impacts Midland A-18340 & A-18350 Series Regulator PRVs. 

****** 

Recently Midland Manufacturing received a batch of 18-4-CS bodies, used in Midlands A-1800s series 

Regulator PRVs, from our supplier with one of the mounting bolt holes for the top guide drilled too deep. 

The over drilling occurred in the same hole, the bottom right. While the over drilling is outside our 

standard specification it does not affect the form, fit, or function of the body. The bodies can be used in 

their present state. Midland is working to correct this issue with our supplier for future batches of 18-4-

CS. 

 

View of over drilled hole on 18-4-CS 

If you have any questions, please contact me. The contact information is below.  

Regards,  

Warren Bennion 

Business Development and Marketing Manager 

direct: 847-929-6825 | mobile: 419-343-6935 | fax: 847-677-0138 

warren.bennion@opwglobal.com 


